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Sent: 10 January 2019 14:41
To: DC Support
Cc: Bob Neville; Roger Mallows
Subject: Application 18/02159/F

Dear Bob

Application – 18/02159/F
App Name – Mr N Alcraft
Proposal - Methodist Chapel – Alterations to and conversion of existing redundant chapel building to residential use and alterations to front boundary to create single parking space

Our recommendation for this application - 

This application makes good use of an existing building, currently redundant, while retaining its external visual integrity and its place within the conservation area.
Given its proximity to the road, there is some concern around parking arrangements. It is noted that provision has been made for a new single parking space which is clearly beneficial. However, there is a need to preserve the existing footpath provision in this potentially hazardous area. Consideration should also be given to sensitive parking arrangements for work vehicles during the renovation process.
Given the above, the Parish Council strongly supports this application.

Kind regards

Vanessa
Clerk to the Gower Council
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